
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 8/10/2017 2:39:11 PM

Subject: RE: Daniel Nguyen
Attachments: 2017-4-21 Bryant LT Girl Scouts Gold Award.letter.docx

2017.01.24 Recommendation Benji Ross.docx
2017-1-17 Bryant LT Lawrence - Eagle Scout.docx
2016-9-6 Bryant LT FEMA- RE Hopewell Fire Department.docx

Not really, but there are several existing letters of this nature to base it on.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:30 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Daniel Nguyen
 
Do we have a template for this kind of thing?

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:58 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Daniel Nguyen 
 
Will do. I will be on the lookout for his email.
 

From: Kevin L. Bryant 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:56 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Daniel Nguyen
You'll get a email from Daniel Nguyen. He's a very good kid and please give them a high recommendation for 
pharmacy school
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

mailto:Catherine%20McNicoll%20%3CCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

